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Mr E Towill MA (Oxon), Headteacher

Celebrating Denefield…

It has been such an excellent end to this half term at Denefield. While 
Year 11 and Year 13 students have been focusing so well in their exams, 
students from other year groups have been receiving accolades and 
rewards for their hard work and their kindness. During this week’s house 
assemblies students have been rewarded for having the highest number 
of achievement points, the best attendance and the best punctuality. 
One of the most popular rewards is a ‘skip the queue’ pass, allowing 
students to go to the front of the lunch queue. Students also received 
CHARACTER certificates as well as silver certificates for gaining 100 
achievement points and gold certificates for receiving 200 achievement 
points. In addition, I had great pleasure in joining eight of our most 
articulate Year 7 students for tea (or squash) and cake. These eight –
Maya, Samaria, Maya (#2), Samuel, Lucy, Maya (#3), Zac and Louis – have 
all given fantastic speeches to Year 5 students and their parents on four 
separate evenings and so were very deserving of their chocolatey 
reward.

I do hope you have a good half term with friends, family and sunshine.

With best wishes

Diary dates – academic year 2022 – 2023​

Monday 15 May 2023 to Thursday 29 June 2023 GCSE and A-Level examinations

Sunday 28 May 2023 to Thursday 1 June 2023 Sports Tour

Monday 29 May 2023 to Friday 2 June 2023 May half term

Monday 5 June 2023 Students return to school



Other news…

The Wellbeing Hub

.



Other news…

Extra-curricular

Please see below details of our extra-curricular activities which take place during lunch times and 
after school. Details can also be found here on our website. 

https://www.denefield.org.uk/page/?title=Extra+Curricular+Activities&pid=28


Other news …

PE Extra-curricular

School uniform
The following information has been received from 
Price & Buckland regarding school uniform deliveries 

As you are aware, we currently deliver parent orders into school on the 2nd and 4th Monday of 
each month. However we suggest going forward, you let parents know that their orders will be 
available to collect on the 2nd and 4th Wednesday of each month.

This is to allow for any orders which may be delayed due to circumstances beyond our control. We 
will still aim to get the deliveries to you by the Monday. However if this is not possible, they should 
be with you by Tuesday ready for collection on the Wednesday.



Community notices…

Reading Buses Boost Fares


